
 

 
COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: John Baker, Director 
  
DATE: February 20, 2008 
 
RE: Request for Continuance to 04/01/08: SY Band of Chumash Indians Appeals of 
 Herthel-Montanaro and Herthel “4” Lot Line Adjustments 
 
Request:  
 
Continue the Board of Supervisors hearings on the SY Band of Chumash Indians Appeals of 
Planning Commission approvals of the Herthel-Montanaro and Herthel “4” Lot Line adjustments 
from February 26 to April 1, 2008. 
 
Background: 
 
The requested continuance is necessary to accommodate the appellant’s schedule and has been 
agreed to by the applicant. 
 
The Board Agenda Letters for the subject Appeals (07APL-29 and 08APL-4) of the Lot Line 
Adjustment approvals (05LLA-15 and 05LLA-16, respectively) were submitted at the February 
12 hearing. 
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